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RESIDENT EVENTS AD HOC COMMITTEE MINUTES 

MONDAY, JANUARY 3, 2022 
 

ATTENDANCE 

 

Present:  Gary Attalla, Nancy Attalla, Pat Crytser, John DiTusa, Bonnie Gee, Nancy 

Liebner, Linda Nickerson, Maryanne Nolan, Luann Nutt, Nancy Peters, Marla Pierce, 

Barb Vanover, Luann Nutt, Jean Perillo-Roman, Martie Shea,  

 

Excused:  Zenon Gluszczak, Debra Gluszczak, Candace Huetteman, Dan Liebner, Nancy 

Liebner, Trish McDarby, Dennis Nickerson, Pam Reed, Ron Reed, Cathy Styles, Judith 

West 

 

NEW/CONTINUED BUSINESS 

 
Kudos to both John Ditusa and Gary Attalla for the additional lighting they have found for 

the photo booth area.  It is an enhancement for taking pictures, and we are grateful to the 

two of them for making this happen. 

 

The Golf Cart Rally is to be held on January 14, 2022. Barb Vanover has the event 

well planned and it should go off without a hitch.   

 

Thursday Night Entertainment:  Gary Attalla and Martie Shea have secured some 

contracts for the time period following September of 2022.  Additional acts will be filling in 

the empty slots soon. 

 

Our committee has been asked to do an information booth at the January 30th 

Activities Fair.  We will need to have some sort of prop to showcase pictures of past 

events.  Trish McDarby and Barb Vanover will take the first shift of 12 to 1:30 p.m., and 

Cathy Styles and Bonnie Gee will take the second shift of 1:30 to 3:00 p.m.  Post meeting 

Zenon Gluszczak has agreed to have pictures printed of some of our past events to do a 

board to showcase our events.  Linda Nickerson will get the pictures on the board and do 

some lettering. 

 

Country Dance: 

 
Nancy Peters and Jeannie Roman will come up with centerpiece ideas and color scheme. 

Barb Vanover and Trish McDarby will lead the decoration of the stage area 

Photo Area will be handled by Nancy and Gary Attalla 

Check in will be Sue Perkins, Pat Cryster and Jeannie Roman 

Publicity and Band Coordination will be handled by Gary Attalla and Martie Shea 

Entire Committee:  Setup and Cleanup 
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Post Meeting – Martie Shea met with Executive Chef Jason Miller.  He has agreed to do 

a barbeque type of menu, burgers and pulled pork. 

 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

 
New Year’s Eve Dance 

 

New Year’s sold out quickly and was a success.  People enjoyed the band, and the event 

went well. 

 

Cathy Styles volunteered to take over the position of Resident Events Treasurer. 

 

RESIDENT EVENTS PUBLICITY 

 
Trish McDarby has done articles for the newspaper.  “Save the Date” notices have been 

posted on our social media networks. 

 

KARAOKE 
 

A Karaoke night is scheduled for February 10, 2022).   

 

Our next meeting will be on Monday, February 7th at 1:00 p.m. in Activities Room A. 

 

RESIDENT EVENTS CALENDAR: 

 

UPCOMING RESIDENT EVENTS SCHEDULED DATES 
 

January 30, 2022 – Activities Fair 

February 10, 2022 - Karaoke 

February 23, 2022 – Set-up Western Dance – 9:30 a.m. (Wednesday) 

February 23, 2022 – Doors open for Western Dance at 5:00 p.m. 

March 23, 2022 – Set up for Oldies Dance at 10:00 a.m. (Wednesday) 

March 23, 2022 – Doors open for Theme Dance at 4:45 p.m. (Wednesday) 

 

Linda Nickerson, Chair/Secretary  
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RESIDENT EVENTS COMMITTEE INVENTORY 

OUTSIDE OF LOFT 

 

 

Black Snack bowls Pat Cryster 

Secret Box & Hammers Linda Nickerson 

Balloon Holders used at New Year’s Pam Reed 

Stage Skirt/New Year’s Eve Clock Nancy Liebner 

Balloon Inflators HGRD Office 
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RESIDENT EVENTS AD HOC COMMITTEE MINUTES 

MONDAY, FEBRUARY 7, 2022 
 

ATTENDANCE 

 

Present:  Gary Attalla, Nancy Attalla, Pat Crytser, John DiTusa, Denise Fell, Bonnie Gee, 

Candace Huetteman, Linda Nickerson, Dennis Nickerson, Trish McDarby, Maryanne 

Nolan, Luann Nutt, Nancy Peters, Sue Perkins, Marla Pierce, Barb Vanover, Luann Nutt, 

Jean Perillo-Roman, Martie Shea, Judith West 

 

Excused:  Zenon Gluszczak, Debra Gluszczak, Dan Liebner, Nancy Liebner, Pam Reed, 

Ron Reed, Cathy Styles 

 

NEW/CONTINUED BUSINESS 

 

Activities Fair:  The Activities Fair was well attended.  Suggestions for future Activities 

Fairs would be to have tablecloths for the booth, as well as some snacks to pass out. 

 

Country Dance: 

 
Nancy Peters and Jeannie Roman presented centerpiece items to the group 

Barb Vanover and Trish McDarby will lead the decoration of the stage area 

Photo Area will be handled by Nancy and Gary Attalla 

Check in will be Sue Perkins, Pat Cryster and Jeannie Roman 

Publicity and Band Coordination will be handled by Gary Attalla and Martie Shea 

Entire Committee:  Setup and Cleanup 

 

Oldies Dance: 

 

Nancy Peters, Bonnie Gee and Marla Pierce will work on the centerpieces 

Barb Vanover and Trish McDarby will lead the decoration of the stage area 

Photo Area will be handled by Nancy and Gary Attalla 

Check in will be Sue Perkins, Pat Cryster and Jeannie Roman 

Publicity and Band Coordination will be handled by Gary Attalla and Martie Shea 

Entire Committee:  Setup and Cleanup 

 

RESIDENT EVENTS PUBLICITY 

 
Trish McDarby has done articles for the newspaper.  “Save the Date” notices have been 

posted on our social media networks. 
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Our next Resident Events meeting will be Monday, March 7, 2022 at 1:00 p.m. in Activities 

Room A 

 

 

RESIDENT EVENTS CALENDAR: 

 

UPCOMING RESIDENT EVENTS SCHEDULED DATES 
 

February 10, 2022 - Karaoke 

February 23, 2022 – Set-up Western Dance – 9:30 a.m. (Wednesday) 

February 23, 2022 – Doors open for Western Dance at 5:00 p.m. 

March 23, 2022 – Set up for Oldies Dance at 10:00 a.m. (Wednesday) 

March 23, 2022 – Committee arrives at 5:00 p.m.; doors open for Theme Dance at 

5:30 p.m. (Wednesday) 

 

Linda Nickerson, Chair/Secretary  

 

 

 

 

RESIDENT EVENTS COMMITTEE INVENTORY 

OUTSIDE OF LOFT 

 

 

Black Snack bowls Pat Cryster 

Secret Box & Hammers Dennis & Linda Nickerson 

Balloon Holders used at New Year’s Pam Reed 

Stage Skirt/New Year’s Eve Clock Barb Vanover 

Balloon Inflators HGRD Office 

Extra Balloon Inflator; Photo area 
lights 

Gary and Nancy Attalla 

Balloon holders for tables Ron and Pam Reed 
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RESIDENT EVENTS AD HOC COMMITTEE MINUTES 

MONDAY, MARCH 7, 2022 
 

ATTENDANCE 

 

Present:  Gary Attalla, Nancy Attalla, Pat Crytser, John DiTusa, Denise Fell, Bonnie 

Gee, Linda Nickerson, Trish McDarby, Nancy Peters, Sue Perkins, Marla Pierce, Barb 

Vanover, Luann Nutt, Jean Perillo-Roman, Martie Shea, Cathy Styles, Judith West 

 

Excused:  Zenon Gluszczak, Debra Gluszczak, Candace Huetteman, Dan Liebner, 

Nancy Liebner, Dennis Nickerson, Maryanne Nolan, Luann Nutt, Pam Reed, and Ron 

Reed,  

 

NEW/CONTINUED BUSINESS 

 

TREASURY REPORT 

 

Our current account balance is $4,633.00.  This does not reflect some outstanding 

receipts, nor the revenue from the Del Prado’s dance.  

 

A preliminary discussion ensued about committee suggestions to the HGRD about 

spending the Resident Events final balance at the end of season.  It was unanimous 

that we explore improvements to the current sound system in the ballroom.  This would 

benefit the Concert Series, as well as the annual play production. 

 

Country Dance Recap: 

 
The entire committee agreed that the Country Dance was a huge success.  People 

shared that they continue to be approached by members of the community who had a 

wonderful time.   

 

Suggestions were made that when a committee member stands up to make 

announcement, they use the Herons Glen system to do so.  The band sound systems 

are not usually set up for an individual person’s announcement, and they 

announcements can be garbled.  Martie Shea indicated that the HGRD staff has access 

to microphones, but she will show committee members how to use our own sound 

system for announcements. 

 

It was further suggested that we have two tables for singles, as the one table we 

reserved for our next dance is full, and we could have designated a second table. 

 

Pat Cryster suggested that we return to a double-check in system of numbers on the 

tickets and sheets to be provided of where people are sitting.  There was some 
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confusion about seat assignments, minimal, but avoidable by using our previous check-

in system. 

 

Oldies Dance: 

 

The Oldies Dance sold out in two days.  A suggestion was made that our first dance in 

the fall would have automatic reserved tables for committee members.  It was discussed 

that we always sit at the same tables and that we could save the office time by having 

those tables automatically reserved.   

 

Nancy Peters, Bonnie Gee and Marla Pierce have worked on the centerpieces, and 

they are ready to go. 

Barb Vanover and Trish McDarby will lead the decoration of the stage area.  Marla 

Pierce made additional suggestions for the stage, as well as Nancy Attalla sharing that 

they had purchased some things that would be appropriate for the stage. 

Photo Area will be handled by Nancy and Gary Attalla.  A new backdrop, appropriate for 

an oldies dance has been purchased.   

Check in will be Sue Perkins, Pat Cryster, and Jeannie Roman 

Publicity and Band Coordination will be handled by Gary Attalla and Martie Shea 

Entire Committee:  Setup and Cleanup 

 

Currently, there is a 12-person waiting list for this event. 

 

A great suggestion was made that we invite the classic car owners in the Glen to park 

their cars in the parking lot the evening of the event.  Linda Nickerson has posted a 

notice on the Google Blog to invite the classic car owners. 

 

Dances for the 2022-2023 Season: 

 
Discussions were had with regard to our fourth dance for the 2022-2023 season.  The 

discussions were preliminary, and no decision has been reached yet.   
 

RESIDENT EVENTS PUBLICITY 

 
Trish McDarby continues to do articles for the newspaper.  “Save the Date” notices 

have been posted on our social media networks.  Trish has also volunteered to handle 

the LED Event Sign we station in the Restaurant Lobby.  She will take care of the 

lettering and storage of the sign during the off season. 

 

Linda Nickerson will speak at the New Residents coffee on March 22nd. 

 

Our next Resident Events meeting will be Monday, April 4, 2022 at 1:00 p.m. in 

Activities Room A  
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RESIDENT EVENTS CALENDAR: 

 

UPCOMING RESIDENT EVENTS SCHEDULED DATES 
 

March 23, 2022 – Set up for Oldies Dance at 10:00 a.m. (Wednesday) 

March 23, 2022 – Committee arrives at 5:00 p.m. (Wednesday) 

October 31, 2022 – Set up for Halloween Dance at 9:00 a.m. (Monday) 

October 31, 2022 – Committee arrives at 5:00 p.m.  Doors open at 5:30 p.m. 

December 31, 2022 – Set up for New Year’s Eve Dance at 10:00 a.m. (Saturday) 

December 31, 2022 – Committee arrives at 7:00 p.m.; doors open at 7:30 p.m. 

February 22, 2023 – Set up for Country Dance at 10:00 a.m. (Wednesday) 

February 22, 2023 – Committee arrives at 5:00 p.m.; doors open at 8:00 p.m. 

TBD – date and theme for fourth dance 

 

 

 

 

Linda Nickerson, Chair/Secretary 

 

 

RESIDENT EVENTS COMMITTEE INVENTORY 

OUTSIDE OF LOFT 

 

 

Black Snack bowls Pat Cryster 

Secret Box & Hammers Dennis & Linda Nickerson 

Balloon Holders used at New Year’s Pam Reed 

Stage Skirt Barb Vanover 

New Year’s Eve Clock Dan and Nancy Liebner 

Balloon Inflators HGRD Office 

Extra Balloon Inflator; Photo area 
lights 

Gary and Nancy Attalla 

Balloon holders for tables Ron and Pam Reed 

LED sign Trish McDarby 
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RESIDENT EVENTS AD HOC COMMITTEE MINUTES 

MONDAY, APRIL 4, 2022; MAY 5, 2022 & JUNE 6, 2022 
 

 

 

Committee Members:  Gary Attalla, Nancy Attalla, Pat Crytser, John DiTusa, Denise 

Fell, Bonnie Gee, Debra Gluszczak Zenon Gluszczak, Candace Huetteman, Dan Liebner, 

Nancy Liebner, Linda Nickerson, Trish McDarby, Maryanne Nolan, Luann Nutt, Nancy 

Peters, Sue Perkins, Marla Pierce, Barb Vanover, Luann Nutt, Pam Reed, Ron Reed, 

Jean Perillo-Roman, Martie Shea, Cathy Styles, Judith West 

 

NEW/CONTINUED BUSINESS 

 

TREASURY REPORT 

 

Our current account balance is $4,633.00.  This does not reflect some outstanding 

receipts, nor the revenue from the Del Prado’s dance. This amount was still not available 

at the June meeting.  

 

A preliminary discussion ensued about committee suggestions to the HGRD about 

spending the Resident Events final balance at the end of season.  It was unanimous that 

we explore improvements to the current sound system in the ballroom.  This would benefit 

the Concert Series, as well as the annual play production. 

 

DANCES FOR THE 2022-2023 SEASON: 

 
Discussions were had with regard to our fourth dance for the 2022-2023 season.  The 

discussions were preliminary, and no decision has been reached yet.   

 

Post-meetings:  A large number of the Resident Events Committee went to see the 

Dazzling Delrays to see if they would be a good fit for our last dance.  The majority felt 

that this band was excellent, and they were booked for March 29, 2023. 

 

Marla Pierce has offered to be liaison to the HG Singles Group with regard to our 

events.  

 

FOOD TRUCK FESTIVAL: 

 

At the April and May meetings, the Food Truck Festival were discussed and 

logistics worked out.  The trucks hired were Munchies Smokehouse BBQ, 

Grace’s Touch of Poland, Viva La Taco and Scoops on First.  Our ticket sales 

were on point.  We sold 510 tickets and served 510 meals from the trucks.  
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$1,148 was donated to Harry Chapin from the ticket sales.  We were very 

grateful to have Don and Barb Vanover provide music for the event! 

 

At our June meeting we had a lot of discussion regarding having Food Truck 

Festivals in the future.  The group agreed to wait until most snowbirds return 

to have a full-fledged event.  However, we have engaged Scoops on First 

for July 10, August 14, and September 11 from 4:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. 

 

Tom Foster and Paul Lowe have kindly offered to play music for the dates 

the ice cream truck is here. 
 

RESIDENT EVENTS PUBLICITY 

 
Trish McDarby continues to do articles for the newspaper.  “Save the Date” notices have 

been posted on our social media networks.  Trish has also volunteered to handle the LED 

event sign stationed in the restaurant lobby.  She will take care of the lettering and storage 

of the sign during the off season.  Zenon Gluszczak once again took photos of the event, 

and they were provided to the Herons Glen Newspaper. 

 

Linda Nickerson addressed the New Residents coffee on March 22nd. 

 

Our next Resident Events meeting will be Monday, August 8, 2022 at 1:00 p.m. in 

Activities Room A 

 

RESIDENT EVENTS CALENDAR: 

 

UPCOMING RESIDENT EVENTS SCHEDULED DATES 
 

October 31, 2022 – Set up for Halloween Dance at 10:00 a.m. (Monday) 

October 31, 2022 – Committee arrives at 5:00 p.m.  Doors open at 5:30 p.m. 

December 31, 2022 – Set up for New Year’s Eve Dance at 10:00 a.m. (Saturday) 

December 31, 2022 – Committee arrives at 7:00 p.m.; doors open at 7:30 p.m. 

February 22, 2023 – Set up for Country Dance at 10:00 a.m. (Wednesday) 

February 22, 2023 – Committee arrives at 5:00 p.m.; doors open at 5:30 p.m. 

March 29, 2023 – Set up for “Oldies Dance” at 10:00 a.m. (Name of dance subject 

to change) 

March 29, 2023 – Committee arrives at 5:30 p.m. 

 

 

 

Linda Nickerson, Chair/Secretary  
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RESIDENT EVENTS COMMITTEE INVENTORY 

OUTSIDE OF LOFT 

 

 

Black Snack bowls Pat Cryster 

Secret Box & Hammers Dennis & Linda Nickerson 

Stage Skirt Barb Vanover 

New Year’s Eve Clock Dan and Nancy Liebner 

Balloon Inflators HGRD Office 

Extra Balloon Inflator; Photo area 
lights 

Gary and Nancy Attalla 

Balloon holders for tables Ron and Pam Reed 

LED sign Trish McDarby 
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RESIDENT EVENTS AD HOC COMMITTEE MINUTES 

MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 12, 2022 
 

 

 

Committee Members:  Gary Attalla, Nancy Attalla, Barb Callaghan, Pat Crytser, John 

DiTusa, Denise Fell, Bonnie Gee, Debra Gluszczak Zenon Gluszczak, Candace 

Huetteman, Dan Liebner, Nancy Liebner, Linda Nickerson, Trish McDarby, Maryanne 

Nolan, Luann Nutt, Nancy Peters, Sue Perkins, Pam Reed, Ron Reed, Jean Perillo-

Roman, Marla Pierce, Cathy Styles, Barb Vanover, Judith West 

 

Excused Absences:  Barb Callaghan, Pat Cryster, Denise Fell, Zenon Gluszczak, Dan 

Liebner, Nancy Liebner, Maryanne Nolan, Luann Nutt, Pam Reed, Ron Reed, Jean 

Perillo-Roman, Sue Perkins, Barb Vanover 

 

NEW/CONTINUED BUSINESS 

 

TREASURY REPORT 

 

Cathy Styles reported that our current account balance is $6,889.97. 

 

NECESSARY PURCHASES 

 

Several members of the committee are exploring purchases of Halloween decorations.  

A good number of our current decorations are broken and need to be replaced. 

 

We need to purchase tablecloths and napkins for the upcoming dances, as well as 

centerpiece decorations.   

 

We are also exploring vests that committee members can wear at our outdoor functions 

to designate committee members should residents need assistance. 

 

REQUESTED FUNCTIONS 

 

On behalf of the Singles Group, Marla Pierce brought a request that we explore a Casino 

Night.  Marla will contact a local casino vendor to determine preliminary cost and 

availability.  The committee will then vote on the feasibility of hosting such an event.   

 

Also, Marla shared that the Singles Group now has 80 people participating.  It would be 

good to make sure we take this group into account in planning some events.   
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Linda Nickerson was contacted by the Lee County Sheriff’s Community Resource Liaison 

regarding hosting a Lee County Sheriff’s event.  It was brought up that perhaps this was 

not within our purview.   

 

Post meeting it was determined that Safety was an HOA Committee responsibility, and 

Linda Nickerson forwarded information to several members of the HOA Committees.  

Resident Events will not be responsible for this type of event. 

. 

ICE CREAM TRUCK 

 

With the permission of the HGRD, we have scheduled the Scoops ice cream truck for the 

second Sunday of October, November and January.  They are not available in December. 

 

FUTURE FOOD TRUCK FESTIVALS 

 

Gary Attalla and Denise Fell have done a ton of research on the food trucks in our area.  

A definite date for any future food truck festivals was tabled until Gary and Denise can 

explore availability (theme – international, et al) and caliber of the food truck.  We are 

very happy with our first food truck festival, but are cognizant of the issues that could be 

improved in the future and they will be addressed prior to scheduling this event. 

 

FISH TRUCK 

 

We have been given the go-ahead to have the “Fresh Catch” fish truck come to Herons 

Glen.  The specific day of the week is still being determined, but they have a variety of 

fresh fish, frozen fish, and other types of food for sale.  Marla Pierce has been a 

customer for four years and heartily endorses the quality of the fish they sell. 

 

HALLOWEEN DANCE 

 

Subcommittees were formed for the Halloween Dance as follows: 

 

Stage:  Trish McDarby, Barb Vanover, Nancy Liebner and Candace Huetteman 

Centerpieces:  Bonnie Gee, Luann Nutt, Nancy Peters  

Photobooth:  Gary Attalla, Nancy Attalla and John Ditusa 

General setup and clean-up:  All committee members 

Liaison with Office and Staff re ballroom setup and band setup:  Martie Shea 

 

RESIDENT EVENTS PUBLICITY 

 
Trish McDarby continues to do articles for the newspaper.  Trish will continue to handle 

the LED event sign stationed in the restaurant lobby.  She will take care of the lettering 

and storage of the sign during the off season. Gary Attalla has worked with Jim Mars to 

ensure our events are publicized on social media networks.  Zenon Gluszczak once again 
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took photos of our Food Truck Festival, and they were provided to the Herons Glen 

Newspaper.  Zenon has shared that he is happy to photograph our events. 

 

Our next Resident Events meeting will be Monday, October 3, 2022 at 1:00 p.m. in 

Activities Room A 

 

RESIDENT EVENTS CALENDAR: 

 

UPCOMING RESIDENT EVENTS SCHEDULED DATES 
 

Halloween Party – October 29, 2022 – Thunder Beach  

New Year’s Eve 2022 - American Made 

February 22, 2023 – Ben Allen Band 

March 29, 2023 – Dazzling Delrays 

 

 

UPCOMING RESIDENT EVENTS SCHEDULED DATES 
 

October 29, 2022 – Set up for Halloween Dance at 10:00 a.m. (Monday) 

October 29, 2022 – Committee arrives at 5:00 p.m.  Doors open at 5:30 p.m. 

December 31, 2022 – Set up for New Year’s Eve Dance at 10:00 a.m. (Saturday) 

December 31, 2022 – Committee arrives at 7:00 p.m.; doors open at 7:30 p.m. 

February 22, 2023 – Set up for Country Dance at 10:00 a.m. (Wednesday) 

February 22, 2023 – Committee arrives at 5:00 p.m.; doors open at 5:30 p.m. 

March 29, 2023 – Set up for “Dazzling Delrays Dance” at 10:00 a.m.  

March 29, 2023 – Committee arrives at 5:30 p.m. 

 

 

 

Linda Nickerson, Chair/Secretary  
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RESIDENT EVENTS COMMITTEE INVENTORY 

OUTSIDE OF LOFT 

 

 

Black Snack bowls Pat Cryster 

Secret Box & Hammers Dennis & Linda Nickerson 

Stage Skirt Barb Vanover 

New Year’s Eve Clock Dan and Nancy Liebner 

Balloon Inflators HGRD Office 

Extra Balloon Inflator; Photo area 
lights 

Gary and Nancy Attalla 

Balloon holders for tables Ron and Pam Reed 

LED sign Trish McDarby 
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RESIDENT EVENTS AD HOC COMMITTEE MINUTES 

MONDAY, NOVEMBER 7, 2022 & DECEMBER 5, 2022 
 

Committee Members:  Gary Attalla, Nancy Attalla, Barb Callaghan, Pat Crytser, John 

DiTusa, Denise Fell, Bonnie Gee, Debra Gluszczak Zenon Gluszczak, Candace 

Huetteman, Dan Liebner, Nancy Liebner, Linda Nickerson, Maryanne Nolan, Luann 

Nutt, Nancy Peters, Sue Perkins, Marla Pierce, Barb Vanover, Luann Nutt, Pam Reed, 

Ron Reed, Jean Perillo-Roman, Martie Shea, Cathy Styles, Judith West 

 

TREASURY REPORT 

 

Our current account balance is $1,989.50. This may not reflect some outstanding 

receipts.  

 

DANCES FOR THE 2022-2023 SEASON: 
 

All dances have been scheduled = Dates are below. 

 

PROPOSED CASINO NIGHT: 

 
Marla Pierce did some research on a proposed Casino Night.  After discussion with the 

HGRD attorney, it was advised that there were too many issues to host a Casino night. 

 

FOOD TRUCK FESTIVAL: 
 

The Food Truck Festival has been scheduled for January 9, 2023.  The Committee 

agreed to once again sell tickets to get an accurate count of persons planning to attend.  

Committee Members have taken tickets to sell.  A big thank you to Gary Attalla and 

Denise Fell for all the work they have put into securing the Food Trucks and the Fish 

Truck.  All have been well received by the community. 

 

FISH TRUCK: 

 

The Fresh Catch truck will continue to be in the parking lot on Thursday’s from 9-11.  

Both times they were in the Glen were well received and very busy. 

 

HALLOWEEN PARTY: 

 
The new decorations we very well received by the attendees of the Halloween Party. 
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KARAOKE/POOL ENTERTAINMENT 

 

The Vanover’s will host several Karaoke parties (date indicated below), as well as one 

or more pool parties. 

 

NEW YEAR’S EVE PARTY: 

 
Nancy Peters and Bonnie Gee have the decorations well in hand.  Barb Vanover will 

handle the stage.    Pat Cryster and another volunteer will take tickets at the door.   

 

Nancy and Gary Attalla will set up the photo area. 

 

The whole committee needs to come set up on New Year’s Eve morning.  Pam Reed 

will purchase noisemakers. 

 

Post meeting:  New Year’s Eve is sold out. 

 

RESIDENT EVENTS PUBLICITY/SIGNS 

 
Zenon Gluszczak continues to take photos of our events and provide them to the 

Herons Glen Newspaper.   

 

Nancy Liebner will keep the LED sign in the lobby updated. 

 

We will need another volunteer to send articles of our events to the newspaper. 

 

Our next Resident Events meeting will be Monday, January 2, 2023 at 1:00 p.m. in 

Activities Room A 

 

RESIDENT EVENTS CALENDAR: 

 

UPCOMING RESIDENT EVENTS SCHEDULED DATES 
 

FISH TRUCK:  EVERY THURSDAY – 9:00 A.M. TO NOON  

December 31, 2022 – Set up for New Year’s Eve Dance at 10:00 a.m. (Saturday) 

December 31, 2022 – Committee arrives at 7:00 p.m.; doors open at 7:30 p.m. 

January 9, 2023 – Food Truck Festival/Ice Cream Truck 

January 7, 2023  - Pool Party 

January 21, 2023 - Karaoke 

February 4, 2023 - Karaoke 

February 22, 2023 – Set up for Country Dance at 10:00 a.m. (Wednesday) 

February 22, 2023 – Committee arrives at 5:00 p.m.; doors open at 5:30 p.m. 

March 4, 2023 – Karaoke  
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March 29, 2023 – Set up for “Oldies Dance” at 10:00 a.m. (Name of dance subject 

to change) 

March 29, 2023 – Committee arrives at 5:30 p.m. 

 

 

Linda Nickerson, Chair/Secretary  
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RESIDENT EVENTS COMMITTEE INVENTORY 

OUTSIDE OF LOFT 

 

 

Black Snack bowls/RE Vests Pat Cryster 

Secret Box & Hammers Dennis & Linda Nickerson 

Stage Skirt Barb Vanover 

New Year’s Eve Clock Dan and Nancy Liebner 

Balloon Inflators HGRD Office 

Extra Balloon Inflator; Photo area 
lights 

Gary and Nancy Attalla 

Balloon holders for tables Ron and Pam Reed 

All Signage Nancy Liebner 

 

 


